
 
 
 

 
Dear FSU student, 
 
 
We are pleased to invite you to apply for the annual Windy City Seminoles Michael 
McGee Scholarship.   
 
The Windy City Seminoles are a Chicago-based alumni club that has been around for 
more than 15 years, carrying on the tradition of raising money in order to reward 
scholarships to well-deserving FSU students from Illinois each year.    
 
The Mike McGee scholarship is named after one of our previous presidents, Michael 
McGee. He was a proud Florida State alum and Chicago lawyer who passed away in 
2010 after a long fight with cancer.   
   
The deadline is May 31st, and the application and necessary information is available 
through download from our website, WindyCitySeminoles.com. 
 
Should you have any questions, please email us at WindyCitySeminoles@gmail.com. We 
look forward to reviewing your application. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Trent Modglin 
President 
Windy City Seminoles 
WindyCitySeminoles.com 


